INDIAN COUNCIL OF MEDICAL RESEARCH

(Finance and Accounts Wing)

Adv. No. ICMRHQ/F&A/2018/02
Dated: 13" December 2019

CORRIGENDUM

Reference is invited to Advertisement No. ICMRHQ/F&A/2018/02 dated 12™ December 2019
regarding Walk-in-Interview for the post of Consultant (Accounts) in the Finance and Accounts
Wing of ICMR Headquarters Office, New Delhi. In this connection, it is stated that the Walk-in-
Interview date has been re-scheduled and now interview will be held on 02" January 2020 instead
of 27" December 2019 at same time (11:00 am) in the Finance and Accounts Wing of ICMR

Headquarters, New Delhi.

(Vinod Sharma)
Senior Accounts Officer



